
 

    

Get Involved

Worship with
Us

Join us this Communion Sunday as we fall back one hour for Daylight Savings! If you
weren't able to swing by Downtown Trick-Or-Treat, check out the happy recap spread
below or this fun YouTube Short!

Worship With Us!

Join us for our Communion Sunday Worship
Service this Sunday, November 3rd, 2024 at
10:00 a.m., either in person or via our FBC
YouTube Channel.

*Reminder to please bring your own
Elements of Communion if joining us over
Livestream this Sunday. Also this Sunday is
Daylight Savings, so don't forget to set the
clocks back one hour!

​Notes for Sunday:
The Infant/Toddler room will be open
during worship this week.
Littlest Learners will meet during worship
this week.
The Prayground will be open as worship
begins to allow our elementary-age and
younger friends enter into the quiet
enjoyment of worship in a flexible child-
friendly space.
​Our Elementary Class will meet following
the Stepsitters children’s message time
during worship.
The Youth Pew is available for youth in
grades 5-12 to enjoy worship together
with peers.
Youth Class will meet in the Youth

 

Click HERE to join Worship
via Livestream on Sunday

https://www.fbcbeverly.org/
https://www.fbcbeverly.org/
https://www.fbcbeverly.org/get-involved/
https://www.fbcbeverly.org/worship-with-us/
https://youtube.com/shorts/OxrgeI3RPnQ?si=m6gCrRlKbgcbXOHr
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCZM5BUM0otFc9Q9IE8hFK9g
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCZM5BUM0otFc9Q9IE8hFK9g
https://us-east-2.protection.sophos.com/?d=offcabot.org&u=aHR0cHM6Ly9vZmZjYWJvdC5vcmcvc2hvd3MvZXNzZXgtaW1wcm92LWNsYXNzLXNob3ctMi8=&p=m&i=NjU4MGIyODVhNDM1ZjgyNjY2YjVkMDli&t=c0gvTjJxc0U2SmZuWWVqUGxnZFZJL1J6NlZrbVF1THlnd0pOc0prVGQ5RT0=&h=bc0ce83fbcfd49ffa831f63ceeec084a&s=AVNPUEhUT0NFTkNSWVBUSVa-qzNZVTN1tLNIx2Yma9PFp5ygr1l3YUKv9c_V6w_2Uw
mailto:jflowers@fbcbeverly.org
https://www.fbcbeverly.org
https://www.facebook.com/FirstBaptistBeverly
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCZM5BUM0otFc9Q9IE8hFK9g
https://www.instagram.com/fbcbeverlyma
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=14975e4d-156a-4b5e-826b-550e504b719e


Lounge after worship this Sunday!
Word Searchers is meeting after worship
in the office wing Conference Room.

 

Youth Fellowship Notes for Sunday:

Middle School Fellowship: Movie Afternoon!
4:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m. in the Youth Lounge

 
We’ll spend the afternoon enjoying a movie together in the Youth Lounge! These events are
always among our Fellowship favorites – feel free to come in comfortable clothes and bring

a pillow or blanket to get comfortable as you watch, as well. Youth are invited to bring a
favorite (peanut and tree nut free) movie-watching snack to share with the group, as well. As

always, friends are welcome! 
 

Sr. High Fellowship: Tie-Dye and Logo Design
6:00 p.m. – 9:00 p.m. in the Youth Lounge 

 
We’re getting started on a two-week project to design our own FBC Fellowship merch and

swag! This week will find youth and advisors getting creative to design logos and text
(which can then be put on shirts, bags, etc., next time!), as well as doing some other creative
activities to create fun and personalized Fellowship swag. Youth should feel free to bring a

shirt, sweatshirt or sweatpants, socks, or any item they want to tie-dye. We’ll share
dinner, of course, and then close our time sharing Concerns and Celebrations. Bring a friend

along to get in on the fun!



 

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Improv Fun with Our Own Doris-Ann
TONIGHT at Off Cabot!



A Two-Part PNO Message and Call for
Volunteers this Friday Night

A New Series on Trusting Our Bodies When
it Comes to the Food we Eat is Coming to
FBC This Fall!
Join Abby Sykes for a two-class series exploring
intuitive eating and our relationship to and with food. 

Join Abby Sykes as she leads a unique 2-part series on
Wednesdays, November 13th and 20th, that will build
upon our prior "Coming Home" series led by Abby and
Lisa LaPlante! It is not necessary to have attended prior
sessions to attend these discussions, and everyone is
welcome to come and take part in the learning and
conversation. These sessions come at the perfect time, as
they will invite participants to talk and think about our relationship with food and how we
nourish our bodies ahead of the holiday season. The sessions will invite discussion of
intuitive and mindful eating, as well as exploring how food is a source of connection to other
people, ourselves, and the earth. Additionally, the sessions will touch on embodiment and
what self-care looks like for us individually. Participants are welcome to bring their Coming
Home journals from Lisa and Abby's prior series or any notebook or journal they like!  This
group will meet in the FBC Church Lounge from 6:30-8:00 p.m. on both Wednesdays.

Please stay tuned for more details on the associated "Coming Home" Open Forum that
we'll gather for on Sunday, November 24th for at 11:30 a.m.!



Our Holiday Fair is Fast Approaching! Help
us make this year's fair the best yet!

The Holiday Fair is Saturday, November 16th. This is our
largest all-church fundraiser, and it typically brings in more
than $10,000. So it really does need many hands to make sure
that it goes well . Also, it is a great way to meet and get to
know other church members as you work a two-hour shift
together and enjoy the fair goings on.

Please email Pam Constantine at pam@bpond.com to sign up
for a two-hour shift (8:30-10:30, 10:30-12:30, 12:30-2:30.) We

mailto:pam@bpond.com


need people to work at the Bake Table and at Grandpa's Attic (don't be fooled--it is downstairs in
the Chapel.) and also to greet people at the back door and to make sure no one wanders off with
any Silent Auction items. We also need people to show up at 2:30 with fresh arms and legs
to turn the Fair back into a church for Sunday morning. With enough hands, it takes a little
over an hour--not bad! Please let Pam know if you will be on the clean-up squad at the above
email. 

Our Super Raffle has been very popular the past several years. Please donate a gift card to your
favorite restaurant. We will bundle them all together and rafle them off for $5 per ticket. Typically
we have almost $350 in gift cards, which are all donated by church members. The Super Raffle is a
big source of profit for the Fair but is accomplished by one gift card after another from many
different people. 

Laura Stanton has also been crafting away since this summer to make beautiful pine cone
decorations, as featured above. Marty Lincoln and Sharon Hutchinson, too, have been meeting at
the church on a weekly basis and getting crafty to create Fair-ready items! Come by on the 16th to
check out all of these great items and so many more!

Get Your Peelers Ready for Applepalooza!



The 2024 Holiday Fair’s Silent
Auction Team Still Could
Really Use Your Support:
*NEW* Amazon Registry Makes
This The Easiest Year EVER To
Contribute!

The Holiday Fair is Saturday, November
16th. We would love to have your support for
the Silent Auction and there are many ways in
which you can donate; with your time, your
talents, or financially. If you would like to volunteer your time and talents, please contact Doris-
Ann at vosselerd@mersd.org.

If you would like to make a donation, here are some donation suggestions that would be of interest
to bidders:

New or like-new gift items. If you have a beautiful vase that you’ve never used or a gift still
in its original package, this would be an excellent donation.
Art objects such as paintings, watercolors, quilts, or other handmade items.
Gift certificates to local restaurants and stores, such as Home Depot, Target, or Whole
Foods. Support both our local businesses and the church by purchasing a gift certificate to
donate!  
Tickets or passes to cultural events, concerts, museums or theater. 
Tickets to professional sports games, such as the Patriots, Celtics, Bruins or Red Sox. Sports
tickets are always the most popular items in the silent auction.
A special skill that you would be willing to share and offer as a gift experience, like music or
dance lessons.
A membership or subscription service, like Netflix, Blue Apron, Stitch Fix, or Audible.
Create a themed Gift Basket. Please be sure to include an itemized list of the basket contents.

OR
New gift items, for a themed FBC Beverly Community Basket! Donate to the Silent Auction
with ease by using our new Amazon Gift Registry! When an item from the registry is
purchased, it will be sent directly to the church and added to a basket. The registry contains
items from many price points.

Donations should be received no later than Monday, November 11th. Every cent raised from the
silent auction supports the many ministries of this church and the larger community it serves. There
are no expenses taken out of whatever money is raised so you are not only supporting a very
worthy cause; you are also supporting a fundraiser with no administrative costs. If you have a
donation, please contact Doris-Ann at vosselerd@mersd.org, or contact Pat at the church office at
978-922-3295 to let them know what you plan to donate. Your donation will be very much
appreciated.

Click HERE to Check Out the Amazon Gift Registry!

https://www.amazon.com/registries/gl/guest-view/3SI44ARX5VP6D
mailto:vosselerd@mersd.org
https://us-east-2.protection.sophos.com/?d=amazon.com&u=aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuYW1hem9uLmNvbS9yZWdpc3RyaWVzL2dsL2d1ZXN0LXZpZXcvM1NJNDRBUlg1VlA2RA==&p=m&i=NjU4MGIyODVhNDM1ZjgyNjY2YjVkMDli&t=QzBOTGdzalF1OGZGcUdwRmVWTzJXYVJIRnFIQU9KVnVEaitIVzBxaFc4QT0=&h=b8843e6e3ba64c2c95d18110e2262544&s=AVNPUEhUT0NFTkNSWVBUSVa-qzNZVTN1tLNIx2Yma9PFp5ygr1l3YUKv9c_V6w_2Uw?
mailto:vosselerd@mersd.org
https://www.amazon.com/registries/gl/guest-view/3SI44ARX5VP6D


 



 

 



Looking at this week and beyond
at FBC...

Link to Zoom on In!

 

 

Reminder to set your clocks back this
Saturday night, Friends!

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87406244804


   

 

“
What troubles you, Hagar? Do not be afraid; for God has
heard the voice of the boy where he is. — Genesis 21:17 ”

 



PENCIL IN FBC
 

 

October

30
Wednesday

Improv Fun With Doris-Ann at Off
Cabot Theater
The laughs just keep coming as Essex Improv highlights
Doris-Ann *TONIGHT* at 7:00 p.m. at the Off Cabot
Theater! Tickets are $10 and you can purchase them HERE
or at the box office. Doors open at 6 p.m.

November

3
Sunday

Daylight Savings
Fall back with us one hour and change those clocks & fire
alarm batteries!

Communion Sunday
As it's the first Sunday of the month, it's Communion
Sunday at FBC.

Youth Class
For those in Grades 5-12, stay after worship and join us for
Youth Class in the Lounge.

November

7
Thursday

Living Room Conversations hosted by
the Beverly Public Library
From 6:30-8:00 p.m. in the Sohier Room this group will
meet for part three of this local community series to focus
on the topic of "Our Hopes and Dreams for the Future."
The registration link is available HERE.

November

9
Saturday

Applepalooza!
Grab your trusty peeler and see you at 9 a.m.!

Twerties Event
FBC Twerties have planned a Murder Mystery Party...stay
tuned for more details!

 

November

10
Sunday

Church Council Meeting After
Worship
Join us for our next Church Council meeting right after
worship at 11:30 a.m. If you have any agenda items you
might like added, please submit those by emailing Bryan
Vosseler and CCing in Julie and Daniel by Friday,
November 1st. Thanks!

https://offcabot.org/shows/essex-improv-class-show-2/
https://heathmere.org
mailto:bryanvosseler@gmail.com
mailto:jflowers@fbcbeverly.org
mailto:djohnson@fbcbeverly.org


  
November

11
Monday

Church Office Closed
The FBC Church Office will be closed for Veteran's Day
and reopen at the regular time on Tuesday, November
12th.

 
November

12
Tuesday

Theology On Tap
We bumped TOT back one week due to the election. See
you at The Kitchen Table in Beverly for 8 o'clock!

 

CONTACT US

 

Phone: 978-922-3295 (Main)

THE FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH
IN BEVERLY
221 Cabot Street, Beverly, MA 01915
bulletin@fbcbeverly.org
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Recent Sermons
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